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On April 24th, six members of the MHS Student Government attended the Spring AASG 
conference in Sitka. We all had a wonderful time. For our students that wrote resolutions, we 
learned a lot. Our resolutions sparked the most discussion and debate at the conference, and we 
had to negotiate with students from other schools and regions to get our resolutions passable. But 
our hard work paid off, because both of our resolutions passed, and Gabrielle’s resolution was 
chosen as the Resolution of the Conference.  
 
We enjoyed going to the conference so much that we would be interested in hosting the Spring 
2027 AASG Conference here in Metlakatla. We have some very engaged Freshman and 
Sophomore students in Student Government who will be Juniors & Seniors in 2027, and they are 
more than willing to put in the work to make this happen. Mr. Fulton will have more details 
about hosting at the meeting to share with the board.  
 
We will be holding Student Government elections during the last week of school.  
 
Reese Taylor will be presenting some data that she collected from students concerning MAPS 
testing preparedness and school policy concerning returning to school after a school sponsored 
trip.  
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